
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Joseph Marek 
Re: Student-Athlete Reference Letter 
 

 
July 16, 2023 

 
 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
This reference letter is regarding Joseph Marek, of Albuquerque, NM.  I’ve had the privilege of coaching 

Joseph the past two summers on our 18U AABC Connie Mack team, The Frackers, of Farmington, NM.  I 
have also had the opportunity to coach against him, as the winning pitcher of our opposing team during 

the High School season in state playoffs (Hope Christian).  
 
Joseph is an exceptional young man who contributes greatly to any roster.  He is a strong leader and 

handles himself well in high pressure situations.  He has a strong work ethic, is self-motivated and 
understands the value of putting in the necessary work required to compete at a high level of baseball.  
 

Jospeh also demonstrates the value of teamwork and is one of those kids you simply love having around, 
let alone as a key contributor on your roster.  As a result, Joseph established himself in the heart of our 

pitching rotation and was consistently prepared to fulfil his role on any given day.   
 
Therefore, I highly recommend Jospeh Marek to your baseball program.  I am confident in his commitment 

and accountability to continue developing as a competitive student-athlete.  
 

 
Respectfully, 
 

Eli Wyatt 
Head Baseball Coach 

 
Aztec High School  
500 E Chaco St, Aztec, NM 87410 

 
18U Frackers Baseball 
5095 Alamo Ct, Farmington, NM 87402 

 
Email: eliwyatt@rocketmail.com 

Cell: 480.495.0912 
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